
 

 

 

8 October 2024 

DIRECTOR RESIGNATIONS 

 

Go_Dx Corporation (Aust) Ltd advises that, after supporting the company through to NSX listing,  
Justyn Stedwell and Matthew Leonard have resigned from the Board with immediate effect. 
 
The Board thanks both for their services and wishes them well in their future endeavours.  

 

By Order of the Board. 

 

Cody Blackhurst 

Company Secretary 
GO-Dx Corporation (Aust) Ltd  

 Phone: +61 423 165 391




